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PROGRAM FOR SEPTEMBER 8th

Our Speaker
District Governor Charlie Kelly

MEETING NOTES FROM SEPTEMBER 1

This week's greater was Hugh Helm, the flag was done by the Done
Floriani and Carol Cooper gave a very timely "Inspirational Thought"
that I will close this bulletin with. Thank you Carol.

Benny Bray, board member from the Chop's Teen Center brought a
fund raiser for the center to our attention. September 17 th they will
have a "Come as you were in 1972"dance 7PM to 11PM at $25.00 per
ticket. I was a Popsicle stationed in Alaska . Does that count? Call
Chop's for additional information or purchase your tickets online at
http://www.chopsonline.com

Unbelievable? There are still some of our fellow members who have
not paid their dues yet!!!! Nancy A. will be spanking these individuals
at the next meeting. Come to think about it, can I have my dues back
so I can get spanked?

Don't forget the Fireside at Steve Herron's house on the 7 th. The DG
will be there as will he be at our meeting the following morning. You
know there will be great wine and great friends are what Rotary is all
about. See you there.

Bob Scott passed out a flyer (Bob did this have anything to do with
you being on time?) about our visitors from the International



Al Abramson

Mike Downey
University of Kagoshima. They arrived Sept. 1 st and they will be a
Sayonara Party at Steve Amends on September 4 th, 4-8 PM . Give
Steve a call right away if you wish to attend.

Just a reminder regarding the Rotaract Club we have adopted. They
meet on the 1 st and 3 rd Tuesday during the month. They meet at
Mary's Pizza on Guerneville and Marlow. Let's support them by picking
a meeting and attending. It also counts as a make up meeting.

Culinary Classic is coming up soon. We are still looking for a unique
venue for a BBQ for about 50 people. If you know of a unique spot let
me know and I will call them. We also need your auction items or
checks turned in right away. You will be getting a call from one of the
item committee members between now and the 15 th to arrange
picking up the items. Or bring them with you to the next meeting.

BD's and Anniversaries:

Steve and Lynn Olsen 43 years. Went to Vermont.

Al and Robin Abramson, 7 years.

Jim and Priscilla McCracken 41 years. Going to Missoula. Say Hi to
Rusty!

Jim and Melinda Moir, 30 years. Going to Yosemite and the Awahnee.
Jim your all class!

Shauna, "The Big One". What might that be? Disneyland

Mark (our #1 guest) High Five'd for wife's love of fishing.

Mike Kelly reported on Art King missing our club. Apparently he has
found a club that has a resemblance to a local club that takes it a little

easy.

Raffle: Steve Amend thought he got a free lunch. "NOT"! Al A. got the
sure ten.

Our speaker was our own Tim Miller. Tim gave us an update on the



Red Cross's involvement in the aftermath of Hurricane Katrina. The
Red Cross is doing their normal outstanding job in what will go down
as the worst natural disaster in the US. I don't have to add much
more because we have all seen the destruction everyday since the
hurricane hit. Our club is working of a procedure for those who wish to
donate to the Red Cross through Rotary and will post or notify us of
the procedure as soon as it is completed. If you do not wish to wait
you can go to the Red Cross website at http://www.redcross.org and
contribute. As a personal note, I was in Hurricane Camiile in 1969 and
I can tell you that Katrina is the worst of the worst. It is impossible to
empathize with our Southern brothers and sisters unless you have
experienced this type of devastation and post weather conditions. Add
to this the snakes, alligators, roaches and lawlessness and you know
that the need for the Red Cross and our help will only begin to scratch
the surface in restoring the Gulf.

Carol Cooper gave us a beautiful Inspiration Thought regarding this
disaster.

"Finally, whether you are citizens of America or of the world, ask of us
the same high standards of strength and sacrifice which we ask of
you. With a good conscience our only sure reward, with history the
final judge of our deeds, let us go forth to lead the land we love,
asking His blessing and His help, but knowing that here on earth God's
work must truly be our own".

John F. Kennedy

And now to lighten things up a little. Our own little mystery question.

Guess Who / 1964?

If you have an old picture you would like to submit just email it to me
a david@davidbrownl.com
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The Goodwill's Impact on Sonoma County

Notes from September Sth's Meeti
Our Flag Salute was lead by the honorable Peter Treleaven,
a wonderful Inspirational Thought and Jim McCracken welcoi
warm smile. Not a bad start.

Steve Herron thanked everyone who came to his Fireside foi
was a great evening and if you haven't been to one yet you
cheating yourself. Steve and Laura, thank you!

Just a reminder that during the month of October we have a
Rotaract Club that meets on the 1 st and 3 rd Tuesday's at P
Marlow and Guerneville. Why not ask another Rotarian to gc
get to know that Rotarian just a little better.

Frank Cercone is having another Blood Drive. I missed the d
so roll up your sleeves and give him a call.

Steve Herron mentioned that the International Rotary Presic
speaking in Sacramento on September 24 th. If you would li
see Steve. Cost is $50.00/person.

This Thursday is the day that all of the Auction items are to
you have any questions about how to turn them in call the p
be bugging you for them or call Carol (The Crusher) Cooper
where to turn them in. We also need table sales. Write dowr
of people you know that like nice trips and items and give th

hUp://santarosasunriserotary.org/bulletin.htm
9/14/05
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How many of you got an email this week from Dave Lorenze
$100 bill with no ones name on it for the Foundation? For a
near perfect in my book for record keeping, this must have I
oversight to admit. Dave said that according to the response
got, he should have collected about $4,300 in Foundation dc
month. Looks like an audit may be called for! Dave, get a ne

Tim Miller gave us an update on Katrina. Still can donate eit
Cross Website, the local chapter or beginning October 1 st, t

Did anyone see Jim McCracken picking up flies this week to i
fishing in Missoula, MT? Going to see Rusty and they will all
Anniversaries.

Anniversaries and BD's

Robin (Al's other half) The "Big One". Going to Monterey.

Sue and Jim Cochrun - 35 years. Dinner on the Columbia Ri

Tux & Beth's anniversary - 14 years.

Raffle: Hugh Helm picked the Black marble and cleaned out
$190.00. Hey Dave L! Might find a $100.00 here?

District Governor Charlie Kelly brought a great message to c
regarding his goals for 2005-2006. He spoke of where Rotar
over the first 100 years, where we are and where Rotary is (
this much time in 20 minutes is not an easy task. DG Charlie
of Rotaries history was quite impressive and very interesting
belong to the greatest service club in the history of the worli

Charlie we welcome you back anytime. Come casual!

See ya! Ed

ABD Services

Bruce Okrepkie

President/Manager, Construction

(707) 773-1838 Voice, (707) 773-0452 Fax

http://santarosasunriserotary.org/bulletin,htm 9/14/05
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PROGRAM - September 29t

Bio

Michael J. Cohill

Michael J. Cohill is the ChiefExecutive Officer (CEO) ofSutti
County operations. He has executive responsibility for Sutter Me

Rosa and Sutter Medical Foundation - North Bay , whose phy
provided by Sutter Medical Group of the Redwoods and a numb
physicians. Mr. Cohill also provides executive leadership to Sutt

Crescent City , and Sutter Lakeside Hospital, in L;

Mr. Cohill, a member ofSutter Health's leadership team for n
possesses experience in hospital and physician organization

integration, as well as a thorough knowledge of Northern Calif
challenging health care environment. Sutter Health is one ofthe
for-profit networks ofcommunity-based health care providers, d
care in more than 100 Northern California communities. SutterI
than two dozen locally run acute care hospitals and physician o
research facilities, physician and nurse education programs, ar

health, hospice and occupational health servic

Since 1994 Mr. Cohill has held multiple senior leadership positk
Central Valley Service Area. Prior to coming to Sonoma County
the Central Valley Service Area, with responsibility for the admi
and growth of Sutter affiliates in SanJoaquin , Stanislaus, and l\
Central Valley experience also includes tenures as Chief Opers

Chief Executive Officer of Sutter Gould Medical Foundation

Mr. Cohill began his career with SutterHealth in 1980 as Assoc
Sutter General Hospital in Sacramento . Four years later he bee

Monticello Medical Center in Longview , WA , which was one
earliest affiliates. From 1986 to 1993 he held the position of Aci

Memorial Hospital.

Mr. Cohill holds a bachelor's degree from Loyola College in B;
master's degree in Health Services Administration from St. Loi

actively involved in the Sonoma Health Alliance and serves c
American Red Cross, Sonoma County Chapter. Mr. Cohill and

9/28/05
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avid golfers and have two grown daughters

Notes from September 22ncTs M
Jim Henderson met us all as we arrived, Tom Akin took <
flag salute and Merle Hayes was out Inspiration

Peter Treleaven reminded us of our Veterans Day event
November 3 rd. Tickets are $15.00 each and we always
everyone to but two. If you do not have another person
the extra ticket to Hugh Helm and he will invite a vetera
might not be able to come. This event has nothing to do
honors those who have or are serving their country and
given their lives for the freedoms we enjoy today.

Steve Amend gave us an update on our Vietnam project
getting official support within the government to assist u
the media. A local photographer will also be traveling wr

Rotaract is going through a bit of reorganization at this t
for an update on the resumption of their meetings.

Sunshine Report, J.J. is doing well and will be here on O'
Herron going to last?

Ed Carrette is off to Houston to help his son evacuate. Li
have dodged a bullet?

Jim Moir and Linda Hauck gave Steve Schofield the"High
Blue Badge. Now the question is who took the longest? I
Schofield? How about a rematch!

Carol Cooper gave us a culinary update. We still need ta
caterer needs to have a head count by Oct. 5 th. We als«
who are not attending the dinner to help out. Contact M<
where you can assist.

Recognition:

Beth Tuxhorn celebrated the "Big One". You figure it out
between 40 and 60. Still celebrating as per Tux.

Mary Henderson's BD. Did a BBQ.

Randy &Katharine Seelye - Anniversary - Going to the /

Time Miller High Five'd. Sonoma County has now donate
and 135 volunteers. John Jones and Tux both added $25
figure. Ross Andress donated another $100.00 to the Re
who just made the SR High Soccer Team.

9/28/05



Santa Rosa Sunrise Rotary Bulletin

http://santarosasunriserotary.org/bulletin.htm

Page 3 of 4

Pin Check! Ouch! Caught a bunch of us.

Mark Owades's had the lucky ticket but also had the unh
Simon picked up the $10.00. (Eric was heard saying tha>
better when it only cost you $4.00.)

Our program was an update to one we have heard befor
Project in Peru . Our speaker was Regina Low of APECA.
given on the progress they have made and on the lives t
impacted. In addition to the actual building of their first
they also are training the villages about healthcare, mid»
leadership programs. This program has really taken off.
to know more about this organization follow this link to /
www.apecaperu.org/indexl .html.

By the way, thanks to all who signed up for one month a
have December, May, June and July available. Email me
next meeting if you can help. Thanks, Dave Brown.

See you all next week.

See ya! Ed

ABD Services

Bruce Okrepkie

Vice President/Manager, Constructic

(707) 773-1838 Voice, (707) 773-0452 F

765 Baywood Drive #340 - Petaluma - Califorr

Email: bgo@abdi.com

9/28/05
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